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Dear Families, 24.3.23

Staffing Update

| wanted to let you all know that | have decided to start my maternity leave slightly earlier than
planned. My last day in nursery will be next Friday, 31 March.

| wish all of you the very best as you continue your journey with us at Freshfield and then begin your
new journeys to school in September. Your children are absolute superstars!

Kind regards,

Kat Walsh (Co-Headteacher)

Freshfield Nursery School, 42 Mauldeth Road, Heaton Mersey, Stockport SK4 3NB
Tel: 0161 442 6944 » Fax: 0161 432 7607 * Email: headteacher@freshfield.stockport.sch.uk
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Headteacher: Mrs Jenny Martin (BA Hons Early Childhood Studies)



